



February 12, 2021

Dear Hawthorn Parents, Teachers, Students, and Staff,

After yesterday's announcement from the Ministry of Education in regards to postponing the March Break, we want to let you know that we are studying our options. We take the safety of our families seriously and we will have a decision sent to you by Tuesday, February 16, 2021.

These times are requiring constant adaptation and we want to make the best decision possible.

Please do not hesitate to email us at administration@hawthornschool.com if you have any questions.

Warm regards,

Irian Flores de Medina
School Head